
 
 

PLEASE REVIEW OUR PET POLICY 

We love having your pets stay with us however we ask that you review the following policies 
regarding pets: 

Pets are not allowed at the Front Desk & Pool area.  
 
Housekeeping attendants will not enter your room with your pet in the room. We ask that you 
walk your pet while housekeeping cleans your room. You may call the front desk to arrange a 
convenient time for cleaning service available until 2:00PM. Daily housekeeping in pet rooms is 
required. 

 

PLEASE!!! If you leave your pet in the room, put the DO NOT DISTURB sign on the door. 
Hotel is not responsible for pet running away. 

 
We provide “doggie bags” to make clean-up of any “messes” easy. 

 
Please leave your cell phone number at the front desk if you are leaving the pet in your room. 
We will need to reach you if your pet is barking and disturbing other guests. 

 

You will be responsible for any room damages incurred by your pet. These charges will appear 
on your statement and is in addition to the pet fee. 

 
If at any time during your stay, your pet is being disruptive or destructive, we must ask you to 
remove the pet. In this instance (or if you would like to go to the beach for the day, where pets 
are not allowed) there is a kennel very close by. If you cannot be with your pet for a length of 
time, please consider bringing your pet to the kennel where they will have fun and be well cared 
for. The phone number for Nauset Kennel is 508-255-0081. 

 
Please remember to consider other guests. 

 

There is a $25.00 pet fee per room per night. 
 
We appreciate your business and thank you for cooperating with our policies! 

 
We would love to add a photo of your pet at our Inn on our Facebook Fan page if you would like 
to email the picture to ops.eastham@jnrhotels.com and tell us when you stayed with us. 

 

Ocean Park Inn Management 
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